
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

INTESA SANPAOLO: DBRS ASSIGNS NEW RATINGS 
 
Turin - Milan, September 19th 2013 – Intesa Sanpaolo communicates that DBRS Ratings Limited 
(DBRS) has today assigned new ratings to the Bank. These ratings include a long-term rating of 
A (low), with negative trend, and a short-term rating of R-1 (low), with stable trend. 
 
Intesa Sanpaolo’s ratings and trends are aligned with those of the Italian sovereign. 
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